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DLA PIPER

DLA Piper advises WeWork
on renting 5,660 sgm
premises in Copenhagen

Sofie Lauth Pedersen
Attorney

US provider of shared workspaces WeWork, which entered the Danish market in the summer of 2019, is
expanding its Copenhagen portfolio with the conclusion of a lease agreement for 5,600 sqm of premises

situated at Kalvebod Brygge 35 in central Copenhagen.

DLA Piper Denmark Partner Tony Lund-Burmeister and Lawyer Sofie Lauth advised WeWork in connection with the

negotiations and conclusion of the lease agreement, which commenced on 1 September 2019.

“We are pleased once again to assist Henrik Botten Taubgll and the rest of the WeWork team in building up their

presence on the Danish market and we appreciate the good business relationship”, says Tony Lund-Burmeister.
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